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Craig, Sondra

From: Ellen Forde <ellen.forde@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:43 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; Schwarz, Rebecca
Subject: REACH Center Zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Greetings La Crosse City Council,   
 
I am writing this letter in support of the REACH center TND rezoning petition. I hope you consider the facts of the 
case and agree that the circumstances of considering this petition have significantly changed and furthermore 
move to approve their rezoning petition.  
 
REACH is a valuable asset to our community and they only want to do better by adding more services that 
support some of our most vulnerable community members.  
 
 
--  
Ellen Forde 
 
...of the people, by the people, for the people... 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from ellen.forde@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


